From: Hill, Shannon

To: <u>Downtown West Project</u>
Subject: FW: DT West Agencies

Date: Tuesday, September 29, 2020 1:30:55 PM

From: Han, James

Sent: Wednesday, August 26, 2020 11:59 AM

To: Manford, Robert < Robert. Manford@sanjoseca.gov>

Cc: Rood, Timothy <timothy.rood@sanjoseca.gov>; Ruano, Jose <Jose.Ruano@sanjoseca.gov>; Tu, John <john.tu@sanjoseca.gov>; Keyon, David <david.keyon@sanjoseca.gov>; Hill, Shannon <Shannon.Hill@sanjoseca.gov>

Subject: DT West Agencies

Hi Robert,

We just had a meeting with the DT West applicant and we found out they plan to provide their resubmittal to VTA and PG&E because they are signed onto the rezoning application. I remember your concern about the applicant having outside conversations with different agencies without City's attendance. We wanted to relay the message so you are aware.

Regards, James Han

Planner | Planning Division | PBCE

City of San José | 200 East Santa Clara Street

Email: james.han@sanjoseca.gov | Phone: (408)-535-7843

For More Information Please Visit: http://www.sanjoseca.gov/planning

San José City Hall is closed in response to COVID-19.

I am working remotely in accord with governor's and City's direction.

I will monitor email during this time.